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Letter from the Director 
I cannot express my gratitude and thankfulness for all of the support with our transition 
to a new director. Watching all of the children learning and growing in our school has 
been so great. It was nice to see everyone at conferences and seeing the love of books 
making our Book Fair a wonderful success. Our classrooms will be singing together on 
10/30 & 10/31 the last twenty minutes of each session. We are excited to show off our 
hard work to you! Kim 



 

Curriculum 
Science: Leaves & Seeds / Plants Motor: Balance / Jumping / Parachute Music: Steady 
Beat / Tone Blocks / Wrist Bells / Triangles Christian: God made flowers and trees / The 
Bible / God made the air / God made birds / God made us unique / God is my light / 
Halloween  

 

Birthdays of the Month 
Who's turning 3? Eloise Ford Paisley Van Guilder Who's turning 4? Bentley Nevitt 
Who's turning 5? Kelsie Severson Jeremiah Ames Martin Jerle Hadley Heiman Manny 
Gauche Who's turning more than 5?  



 

 
BOO BASH! 
Boo Bash is an annual community event celebrating fall and the not-so-spooky fun of 
Halloween. Join us for outdoor games, activities and trick-or-treating! This event is free 
and open to the public. Are you interested in hosting a “Trick or Treat” vehicle/station or 
helping with event logistics for Boo Bash this year? We have several volunteer 
opportunities! Decorate a vehicle/trunk or display & pass out nut-free candy or other 
items Host a game/activity Serve cider & cookies Assist with set-up or clean-up 

 
Links and Sign Ups 
Register for Soccer Shots https://bit.ly/cdlc-burnsville Register for KidoKinetics 
https://www.kidokinetics.com/event/venue/child-family-development-
center?lat=45.006848&lng=-93.1463168 Reminder that we offer Before and After 
school care. Please message what days you would like your child to attend and if it's 
Before or After school. 



 

 
Recipe of the Month 
Banana Ghost INGREDIENTS • Bananas • Mini Chocolate Chips INSTRUCTIONS 1. 1. 
Peel bananas and cut them in half in the middle. You may need to slice a little extra off 
the flat end so that it is flat enough to stand up. 2. 2. Place mini chocolate chips skinny 
tip into the banana so that the flat end is facing out. 3. 3. Make two eyes and a mouth 
with the chips. 4. Serve with whole grain crackers  

 
Drop Off & Pick Up Concerns 
Have your child ready to get out of the car, coat on and seat belt off with "Have a great 
day!" hugs and kisses given. This keeps the line moving smoothly. Also, in cold weather 
this helps our teachers and volunteers from freezing! Please have your child's car seat 
situated on the passenger side of the car. This keeps children safer as we do not want 
children walking between cars. Siblings should not be left in cars while parents walk in 
to drop off children. At pick up time, please pull ahead out of the pick up line to buckle 
your child into their car seat. This will help keep the line moving quickly and smoothly. 
Thank you for helping us keep drop off and pick up times safe and efficient, it is much 
appreciated! 

 
Playground 
We will be going outside every day possible. Be sure to send your child in play clothes, 
appropriate footwear and warm jackets and accessories when needed! 

 
 
 



Label Label Label 
Please be sure to label any notes with your child's name, teacher and session that they 
attend. Clothing, jackets, hats, backpacks, etc., should also be labeled with your child's 
name as this will help alleviate any confusion.  

 
School Closings 
If the weather is not safe for travel, CDLC will close school. Closures will be announced 
on KSTP Channel 5, via email and the Brightwheel app. Please be sure to allow all 
notifications on the Brightwheel app.  
 


